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Hello to everyone… 

 It’s hard to believe a half of a year has passed since our last annual meeting and we 
have a few announcements.  
 

• Annual dues invoices have been mailed – please send in your payment 

to the Bank of Ocean City with their coupon statement using the 

enclosed self-addressed-stamped envelop provided.  

• Go Green Recycling is offering our community curbside pick-up of 

recyclables. This is a weekly service and includes the sorting for about 

$12.00 per month (to be billed individually). Bins are also available for 

about $10 each. 

• Our Annual Block Party is planned for Saturday, May 1st, 2010. 

• Complaints are escalating for owners leaving their dog’s droppings on 

other’s property. Our rules allow fines up to $100 to anyone who 

violates this, so please have respect for your neighbors and clean up 

after your dog.  
Your response is important to us, so please make an effort to let us know if you are 
interested in the curbside recycling by one of three methods below: 
 

1. email us at admin@whisperingwoodshoa.org 
2. drop off your reply at 12512 Whispering Woods Drive 
3. mail us at Whispering Woods HOA, PO Box 201, Berlin MD 21811 

 
Sincerely, 
The WWHOA Officers 


